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PKU Formulary Changes 
 

 
 

Effective October 1, 2020, the products listed below have 
been removed from the PKU (Phenylketonuria) formulary.  

 
 
 

 Glytactin 15 PE Bettermilk 

 Glytactin Restore 10 PE 

 Glytactin RTD 15 PE 

 Glytactin RTD Lite 15 
 
 
The program will no longer reimburse for these products. 
 
 
Enrollees were notified of this change in a letter sent from PA 
Department of Health. Enrollee questions regarding these changes 
may be directed to David Hiester at 717-783-8143. 

 
 

Provider questions may be directed to PACE Provider Services at 
1-800-835-4080. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


